
State of Florida 

DATE: November 10,2003 
TO: Kay Flynn, Commission Clerk and Administrati ervices 
FROM: Adam Teitman, Office of the General C o u n s e l r  6 1 ~  
RE: Return of Confidential Documents to source 

Docket No. 0204 12-TP was administratively closed on October 2, 2003. All confidential 
documents filed therein may be returned to their source. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Adam Teitzman at (850)413-6175. 


